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After a fairly dry summer, October 13th started 
out with a rain forecast. Range Officers decided to 
forget the forecast and begin our Memorial 
Ceremony.
According to our Committee, this year we had 21 
Muzzleloaders who have passed away to date. As 
each member's name was read, our bell was rung 
and our flag lowered.
Muzzleloaders with their gear then met for a 
picture and our range safety review.
Once the targets had all been tossed around by 
everyone's lead, Knife and Hawk and Fire Starting 
was available for everyone.
Lunch was served, thanks to Dave's cooking and 
helpers. Scores were announced and prizes were 
given. Top shooters were: Jeff, Jennifer and Walt. 
Knife and Hawk best was: Larry.
Thanks to all Range Officers, helpers, and best of 
all the rain stayed away 'til later. Lastly, we 
appreciate all the shooters who came out to make 
fire and smoke.



2024 Detroit Sportsmen’s Congress Memorial Shoot

Photos courtesy of Bill Ray



2024 Detroit Sportsmen’s Congress Memorial Shoot

Photos courtesy of Bill Ray



2024 Detroit Sportsmen’s Congress Memorial Shoot

Photos courtesy of Bill Ray


	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4

